
 
 

Millard Public Schools Social Media Terms of Use 
 

Thanks for joining us! You can connect with the Millard Public School District and share your 
thoughts through multiple District and school social media sites. 
 
We welcome all constructive and thoughtful comments.  We also want to be clear about use of 
this and all Millard Public Schools’ social media sites.  Any comments, posts, communications 
or messages are subject to the Policies and Rules of the Millard Public School District. 
 
District and school social media sites are not a public forum and are monitored and managed by 
the Millard Communications Department.  Any comment, post, communication or message 
deemed offensive, inappropriate or disruptive of the education process may be removed. Any 
comment, post, communication or message deemed to be a threat or of a threatening nature is 
taken seriously and may be subject to law enforcement intervention. 
 
Any comment, post, communication or message that contains the following content will be 
removed and the person or group posting may be banned from further use: 
 
 Profane, defamatory, offensive, sexual or sexually harassing, hostile, terroristic or violent language. 

 
 Attacks on specific groups or comments deemed to harass, threaten, bully, or abuse an individual. 

 
 Hateful or discriminatory comments regarding race, ethnicity, national origin, religion, religious 

beliefs, gender, marital status, disability, sexual orientation or political beliefs. 
 
 Fraudulent, deceptive, misleading or unlawful posts, comments, messages or communications. 

 
 Posts under false identities for the purpose of misleading others. 

 
 Trolling or deliberate disruption of discussion. 

 
 Comments, posts, communications, messages or content containing material of a violent or sexually  

explicit nature. 
 
 Comments, posts, communications, messages or content concerning discussion of illegal activity. 

 
 Commercial solicitations not directly related to school or District activities. 

 
 Violations of copyright or intellectual property rights. 

 
 Any private or legal matter involving students and/or staff. 

 



 Comments, posts, communications, messages or content violating any Millard Public School District 
policy or rule. 

 
The Millard Public School District does not accept links posted directly, but we encourage you to send 
them to us through direct message or email at mpscommunicates@mpsomaha.org.   Any comment, post, 
communication or message posted by a third party shall not be considered the opinion of the Millard 
Public School District, nor does the Millard Public School District endorse any third party comment, post, 
communication or message. 
 
If you have any questions, comments or concerns, you may reach the Millard Communications 
Department by telephone at 402.715.8200 or by email at mpscommunicates@mpsomaha.org.



 


